
 

 

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club June 2024 Newsletter 

As our club year comes to a close, so does my term as your President. I have enjoyed working with 
each one of you on our many projects. You have all given 110% to our club. We have a very successful 
club because of all of you. Thank you for always saying yes! Congratulations to our new slate of officers. I 
look forward to helping with anything you need.  
  Our May meeting was so rewarding, to hear about each organization and how they support our 
community, and then the accomplishments of our High School Seniors, they are amazing! 
Congratulations to all. Thank you to the scholarship and philanthropic committees for all your hard work.  
 The June meeting will be a fun-filled evening. Celebrating our 60th Anniversary of our club is so 
special. We look forward to installing our new officers as they begin their new roles and lead us into a 
new decade.    
 
  Thank you again for all you do to make PPWC the BEST!!!   

Sue  
               PPWC President 

 



 

I wanted to let you know that on May 29th my son and his family suffered a devastating fire at their 
home in Evansville WI.  They lost EVERYTHING, including both of their vehicles.  They were able to escape 

with the clothes on their backs, but sadly their beloved pet cat died in the fire        I am helping out by 
babysitting their 5 yr old and 2 yr old. Brett and Rachel are temporarily living with my daughter in Madison 
while they search for an apartment. They are stressed and overwhelmed and have an unbelievable 
amount of details to take care of. 
 
Here are pictures from the fire at Brett and Rachel's home Would you let others in the Pleasant Prairie 
Women's Club know? Thank you.  
 
Sue Watring 

If anyone is interested in helping Sue’s son’s family, we will be 

collecting money donations at our June dinner.  Thank you. 
           

 

 

 

 

 

Annual dues were due by the May meeting if you have not paid your dues, 

please contact our treasurer, Connie C. immediately.  

Dues for general members are $25 per year.  

Dues for sustaining members are $50 per year. 

The Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club garage sale will be on Friday, 
August 16th, and Saturday 17th. Set up will be Thursday the 15th. 
More information will be available at the June dinner, or you can 
contact Colleen S. for more information. 

Start saving your items now. 
 



 

August 1st  PPWC Picnic (Social Gathering)  

August 15th  Garage Sale set up  

August 1 - 17  Garage Sale  

Sept. 12th General Meeting 

October 16th  PINK-Tober Auction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information:  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260  

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

Website: www.PPWC64.org 

https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 

 

http://www.ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/

